
The Tama County Conservation Board met in special session on Thursday, October 31st, 2019 at the 

Tama County Nature Center at Otter Creek Lake & Park. The meeting was called to order at 5:34 pm. 

Members present were: Atchison, Keenan, Wacha and Wrage. Also present: Logan Roberts (Staff). 

Review Bids for Project #OCP PR 001 – Removal of Residence at Otter Creek Park 

The board reviewed bids submitted for Project #OCP PR 001. With all costs and considerations 

discussed, it was motioned by Wacha, seconded by Wrage to reject all bids for Project #OCP PR 001, all 

carried. 

The board discussed options to proceed with the demolition of the residence.  

 

With no new business it was motioned by Wrage, seconded by Atchison to adjourn the meeting at 6:14 

pm, all carried. 

 

 

______________________________________         ______________________________________ 

  Chair      Vice-Chair 


